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19th June 2025 
 
Activity Fundraising Day – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After our previous very successful Activity Days, we are excited to be able to continue with this 
event this year to celebrate the end of the term and help raise School funds. 
 
The current Year 5 and 6 pupils have worked collaboratively to design and organise a fun activity day for all 
children, that will take place throughout the school day on Wednesday 2nd July. They have used their enterprise 
skills to organise, design and advertise their activity. Pupil Voice have shared their stall ideas, children have then 
thought about profit and targets to ensure their activity is successful and working as a team throughout. The 
children are very excited to be running this event. 
 
A range of activities, games and stalls will be on offer. These will include: 
- Ice-cream (£1) 
- Drinks 
- Popcorn 
- Decorating Biscuits 
- Guess the Sweets in a Jar 
- Guess the Name of the Teddy 
- Penalty Shoot out 
- Hook a Duck 
- Table Tennis 
And lots more! 
 
Most of the stalls will cost 50p to take part in; a few select stalls will cost £1. This year we are 
going cashless – this means that all payments will need to be made in advance, using our Arbor 
system. The cut-off point for uploading payments will be Monday 30th June. This is essential as 
admin time will be required to provide children with stamp cards, which they will carry instead 
of cash. Payments will be capped at £5 per pupil. This would mean they can visit a maximum of 
10 stalls (worth 50p each). There will also be some free activities for pupils to take part in 
during the day! Please note Arbor will not accept 50p it will be to the £ 
 
Thank you for your kind sweet donations and continued support. We look forward to having a 
fun-packed and exciting activity day, to raise funds for our school. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Smith & Mr Middleton 


